
Küblis (SUI), December 2, 2022 

 

 

Dear Presidents and Secretaries  

 

The voting about the two questions asked got the following results:  

 

 

14 out of 15 NCAs (2 of which with 0 voting rights) took part. The total of voting rights was 

27 (1 vote to individual members). 

 

1: Do you agree to remove the part of rule 25 that states it only applys to World and 

Continental Championships, thus allowing 42.3(i) to be used at any event?  

YES: 26 / NO: 0  
 

2: Do you agree, that FI subsidizes the containers going to Geelong AUS with £5'000.- per 

container?  

YES: 25 / NO: 1  
 

Many thanks for your confidence! 
 

Based on this decision the executive will submit now the proposal for the rule change to 

World Sailing.  

Australia will now prepare the NOR including a budget, to allow for an early registration!  

Please help us to motivate your members to start planning their participation at the 

worlds 24 in Geelong and mention the FI subsidies, wich makes the container transport 

affordable!!  

 

 

Kind regards 

Christina 

Commodore of Fireball International 
 


